
Hampstead Master Plan  
Subcommittee Meeting 

 
June 3, 2021- 6:00 PM 

NO PHYSICAL LOCATION FOR MEETING  
MEETING TO BE ACCESSED THROUGH ELECTRONIC MEANS ONLY ** 

 
Minutes 

 
Attendance: Robert Weimar, Kim Colbert, Mike Hanides, Kathleen Wheeler, Timothy Lovell, 
Alan Davis, and Jennifer Rowden (Rockingham Planning Commission) 

 
 
 

 Welcome  
 

 Master Plan Survey  
o Outreach 

Jenn reviewed the survey launch results for the first three days it has been 
out and noted that paper surveys are available at the town hall and library. 
The Committee reviewed the schedule for follow-up survey outreach: 
email/social media announcements, the Hampstead Independence Day event 
where Kim and Mike volunteered to hand out flyers, Alan volunteering to take 
flyers to local businesses, Jenn will provide Debbie posters for putting up 
around town.  
 

o Benchmark for any extension. 
The Committee decided that if the survey results were below 700 on June 30 
to extend the survey for two weeks. 
 

 Wrap Up and Next Steps  
o Next committee meeting –July 8, 2021 at 6:00 PM 

 
 


